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24 August 2016 

Our Reference: SYD13/00205/04 (A14205629) 
DP&E Ref: MP10 0112 & MP10 0113 MOD 8 

Team Leader 
Modification Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Fiona Gibson 

SECTION 75W MODIFICATION APPLICATION TO THE CONCEPT PLAN FOR MIXED-USE 
DEVELOPMENT— 110-114 HERRING ROAD, MACQUARIE PARK 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) email dated 3 August 
2016, regarding the abovementioned proposal which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and raises no objection to the 
proposed modifications. 

Any inquiries in relation to this application can be directed to Zhaleh Alamouti on 8849 2331 or by 
email at developnnent.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

Jana Jegathesan 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parrannatta NSW 2150 I 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
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